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GET INVOLVED 2016! 

 

Dear PIC Families, 
 

The Board of Directors has been hard at work this year but we need 

your input and participation to accomplish future goals and to 

continue to provide high quality childcare to all. This year’s goals 

include: 

 

 Re-envisioning the PPP program 

 Exploring opportunities for expansion and facilities 

improvements 
 Ensuring the continuation of diversity at PIC, with specific 

focus on socio-economic diversity 

 Seeking initiatives to increase the quality of experiences 

for children and families 

 

As a non-profit, PIC relies heavily on parent involvement to ensure 

the growth and success of the center.  Accordingly, the PIC Board 

of Directors invites you to our Get Involved Event where you can 

learn more about how you can be part of the strategic planning and 

implementation of these goals.  Come meet your current directors 

and committee chairpersons  who are actively seeking new 

members and hear more about ways to get involved. 

 

Wednesday, February 24, 2016 

5:30 pm to 7:00 pm 

Small Gym 

Beer and Pizza * Childcare 

(please contact Tamara at tclark@parentinfantcenter.org 

 to confirm childcare) 

and 2 PPP for each parent attending 

 

I hope you can join us as we collectively embark on these exciting 

next steps for PIC.  We need as many voices as possible to 

accomplish this work in the coming years.  

 

 

                                                       Leah Finnegan 
                                                       Board President 
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